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As a mother of two daughters I believe strongly that their sports activities should be 
restricted to biological females only.  I do not want them to be physically harmed 
because they are competing against someone who has a biological advantage, I don’t 
know how often this needs to be said.  Biological differences should not be 
overlooked and female athletes be erased because some boys think they want to be 
girls.  Truth is, they can never be girls, chromosomes don’t suddenly change based on
the boy’s preferred gender.  XY does not magically change to XX no matter how 
many puberty blockers or trans drugs they take.  It is insulting for real females to step 
aside because some boy sees a better opportunity to win competing against girls.  
Girls deserve better than this in their own sport, they are being discriminated in a 
space that should be exclusively for them!!  


